
 The SMU Mustang Band is pleased to announce auditions for the position of 
Featured Twirler, to begin performing with the Band in the Fall of 2022. Auditions will be 
held Saturday, January 29, 2022, on the campus of Southern Methodist University 
(specific location TBA), beginning at Noon. 
The audition will consist of: 

1) A performance of your choice, with your choice of music, approximately 3 
minutes or less in length; 

2) A routine done to Pony Battle Cry, one of our fight songs (recording will be 
sent upon request); and 

3) An interview with the panel of judges and the Interim Director of the Band. 
Baton performances (single and multiple) are preferred. Knives are acceptable, 

flaming batons are not allowed. Feel free to incorporate choreography into your routine, 
and don’t be afraid to show off! 
 The Hostess for the day will be our graduating Featured Performer, Rachel 
Hutchinson.  
 If you are interested in auditioning, please submit a bio/twirling resume and a 
short video of your performance(s) and direct all inquiries to: 

 
Tommy Tucker 
Interim Director, Mustang Band 
PO Box 750493 
Dallas, TX 75275-0493 
ttucker@smu.edu 
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